
STATEMENT IN LIEU OF A JOB IMPACT STATEMENT 

DEPARTMENT OF TAXATION AND FINANCE  

 

 A revised Statement in lieu of a Job Impact Statement is not required to be submitted because the 

nonsubstantive changes made to the proposed rule do not affect any of the statements made in this document.  

The changes merely reflect statutory amendments made by Part ZZ-1 of Chapter 57 of the Laws of 2008 that 

updated the terminology related to the credit by replacing references to “handicapped individuals” and 

“handicapped accessible” with references to “individuals with disabilities” and “accessible by individuals with 

disabilities” and extended the credit through 2010. 


